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      WHAT:          Parent & Community Input Session   
 
      WHEN:        Tuesday, November 6, 2018 @ 7:00 p.m.  

  
      WHERE:     Fuller Elementary School Media Center 
 
 

As you know, Ms. Fenner was recently appointed as principal of Southeast Raleigh 
Elementary School.  As part of the process to select a new principal for Fuller 
Elementary School, an input session will be held on Tuesday, November 6, 2018 at 7:00 
p.m. in the Fuller Elementary School Media Center.  Danny Barnes, Central Area 
Superintendent, will facilitate the meeting to help identify those qualities and 
characteristics you would like to see in your new principal. 

 
Please know that your input is valued. If however, you are unable to attend this meeting, 
you may email your feedback directly to Mr. Barnes at dbarnes2@wcpss.net.  
 
We value your input and thoughtful consideration in this process. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

An Invitation to All Parents 
And Community Members of  

Fuller Elementary School  
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